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 From: Kristen Kapelanski, Manager of Planning 
 To: Historic Districts Commission 
 Date: September 5, 2019 
 Re: Tree Conservation Ordinance 
 
At its most recent meeting, the Historic Districts Commission expressed interest in the update of the Tree 
Conservation Ordinance currently in process. The revised ordinance has been considered by the Planning 
Commission and will be passed on to the City Council for their review and approval in the coming months. It 
is attached for your reference should the Historic Districts Commission like to preview the document. This 
revised ordinance will be incorporated into the City Code and as such, is not recommended for approval or 
approved by any body outside of the City Council. If the HDC would like to express support for the proposed 
revised Tree Conservation Ordinance, please send individual emails or letters of support. City staff will 
include those items when this is passed along to the City Council.   
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